
PAREMATA SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
WEDNESDAY 17th FEBRUARY 2021 

WEEK 3 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Thursday 18th February  Kauri Team Beach Education – Ruma Takahe & Hihi (14/15) 
Tuesday 23rd February   Kauri Team Beach Education – Ruma Kakapo & Kiwi (13/16) 
Thursday 25th February  Parentlink and AGM Meeting – 7.30pm in staffroom 
Friday 26th February   Assembly @ 11.50am 
Monday 15th March – 19th March Kahikatea Syndicate Camp  
Friday 2nd – Tuesday 6 April (incl) Easter Weekend – NO SCHOOL  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Alert Level 2 
Thank you to everyone for the scanning and or signing in as you are coming into school. We really appreciate 
the support with the contact tracing so please keep it going. Also many thanks to those parents who are 
keeping sick children home. We do have a few nasty bugs around, including sore stomachs, sore throats and 
coughs/colds. Staff who are unwell with colds and flu will be away for a longer period as they all have to get a 
covid test negative result before being allowed back to school. This means relievers will be covering classes for 
a couple more days than normal. Let's all hope this latest alert level is short and sweet. 
 
Assembly Postponed  
Due to the Covid-19 alert level this week, our normal week 3 full school assembly has been postponed until 
Week 4 (next Friday 26th February). 
 
Meet the Teacher Evening  
It was great to see so many families at school last Thursday to meet their child's teacher. We are very grateful 
for the positive feedback and look forward to working with you on your children’s education this year. 
 
Year 5/6 Surf Life Saving Beach Education outing 
The Kauri Team are off on their annual beach education trip to Titahi Bay tomorrow and next Tuesday. Many 
thanks to all the parents who have offered to support Rachel and the team at the beach- this is very much 
appreciated. The children always have a great time building their water safety skills. We look forward to seeing 
some photos from the day. 
 
Kahikatea Syndicate (Seniors) - Reminder 
Camp this year for Kahikatea is in week 7, from Monday March 15th – Friday 19th March.  To confirm each 
students place on camp we are asking for a $50 deposit to be paid as soon as possible.  
Our bank account number is 12 3254 0048796 00.  
 
Nga mihi nui  - Matua Bryce  
 
SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS 
We are now taking orders again for both children and adult school hoodies. The hoodies this 
year cost $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new Paremata School logo on the front.  If 
you would like your names across the back, these hoodies are $55. Payment can be made 
online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as reference); eftpos in office or cash. Order 
forms must be dropped off or emailed to michelle@paremata.school.nz. Term 1 orders need 
to be in by Wednesday 14th April. We have samples of these good quality hoodies in the office foyer.    
There is an order form attached to this newsletter email. 

 



PAREMATA SCHOOL TEA TOWELS FOR SALE - $12.00 EACH 
Celebrate our fabulous community with a good quality Paremata School tea 
towel. Four to choose from (see the office display).  Payment can be made 
online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and ttowel as reference); eftpos in office or 
cash. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paremata School is officially 100 years old in July this year. We are celebrating the Centennial over the 
weekend of 12 & 13 November 2021. Our email address is 100years@paremata.school.nz  
More details will follow. 
 

  
NETBALL 2021 – REMEMBER TO SIGN UP BY FRIDAY 
If any year 5-8 students are interested in playing Netball for Paremata School this year, head to the office and 
sign up by tomorrow Friday, February 19th. Season starts in term 2 and runs through to the end of August. All 
games are played at Ngati Toa Domain, year 5/6 play afternoons and year 7/8 play in the morning. 
     Without coaches, umpires and managers we will not be able to compete in the netball competition, so 
please think about helping out and contact Theresa for more information. theresar@paremata.school.nz 
 
LUNCHES 
Subway - order online before 7pm Thursday for a yummy subway lunch on Friday.  
Register at www.subwayexpress.co.nz 
 
Wednesday Sausage Sizzles - Sausage sizzles are available for lunch for $2.00 each Wednesday.  
 
CLASSROOM EMERGENCY SUPPLIES 
At the beginning of each year we replenish our classroom emergency supplies so now is the 
time to send in emergency food supplies for each of your children. We suggest  
*** 2 tins and a box of muesli/energy bars each (remember we are a nut free school) *** 
These will be marked off with your child’s teacher.  Thank you. 
 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CONTACT DETAILS – BOTH E-MAIL AND CELLPHONE NUMBERS 
ARE UP-TO-DATE WITH THE OFFICE 

 
Can you also please update your child’s medical details with the office if things have changed recently. 

 



ENTERTAINMENT PUBLICATIONS – our ongoing fundraiser, a 12 month product from the time you order your 
digital membership. New deals coming up all the time. 

 https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 

 

  

 

 
 
PORIRUA CITY FOOTBALL CLUB  
Registrations for all age groups for mixed boys and girls for season 2021 open now. 
 
First Kicks programme for 5 & 6 years starts on Sunday 2nd May at 9.30am on Postgate School sports field. 
First Kicks cost $60.00 (includes Reg $20 + Club shirt $40.00) 
Teams from 7th grade and above start on 10th April, costs depends on grade,  POA. 
 
If your son/daughter is keen to join or you know of anyone who is keen, email Steve at 
poriruacityfootballclub@gmail.com  to register your interest. 
We will be having a registration night later in February, to be confirmed. 
You can also visit our website  www.poriruacityafc.co.nz 
 
 
HELEN O'GRADY DRAMA ACADEMY DRAMA CLASSES. 
For over 40 years. Our international curriculum will help explore 

performance skills and creativity, overcome shyness, 
develop positive self-esteem, grow imagination, make 
new friends and have lots of fun.  
 
Fun after-school classes for 5 – 17 year olds held in 

Khandallah, Tawa, Whitby, Lower Hutt. 
 
To enroll or for more information please phone 0800 161 131 or 
visit www.helenogradynz.co.nz. 
  


